
 

Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

 
Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 19 October 2022  

at 8.50 pm. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs Lisa Martin (Chair), Myra Johnson, Eunice Burch, Stephen Morgan, 

Dominic Raeside, Julian Spence 

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 22/57 Chairman’s welcome 

Cllr Martin welcomed all to the meeting.  

 

RGT 22/58 Apologies for absence 

Cllrs Law, Rowe and Shorthose  

 

RGT 22/59 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

Cllr Spence confirmed he was on the committee of the Hindhead Playing Fields Association, 

Hindhead CC now having merged with Churt CC. 

 

RGT 22/60 Minutes of the virtual meeting of 28 September 2022 

The Minutes of the virtual meeting of 28 September were PROPOSED by Cllr Raeside, 

SECONDED by Cllr Johnson and AGREED by all. 

 
RGT 22/61 Secretary’s report 

1) Circular bench removed from Rec Ground as rotten, thanks to Cllr Rowe 

2) CCC held successful end of season event on 30 September 
 

RGT 22/62 Recreation Ground  

RGT 22/62.1 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee  

Cllr Munro looking into manhole cover issue serving Redhearn Cottages owned by WBC. 

Cllr Burch noted the zip wire will be serviced this week. 

 

RGT 22/62.2 Matters relating to sports clubs  

Churt CC have now merged with Hindhead CC, they play at PGL. End of season event a 

great success and thank you to CCC for abiding by timings and leaving venue tidy. 

 

RGT 22/63 Financial Matters. 

RGT 22/63.1 Payments for authorisation – September 2022  

September’s accounts Proposed by Cllr Raeside, seconded by Cllr Spence and agreed by 

all. 

 



 

RGT 22/63.2 Budget update and income report – September 2022 

Noted and agreed  

 

RGT 22/64 Litter pick 

Will take place from 11 am on Sun Oct 23rd. Clerk has advertised widely via social media 

and Vizz network 

 

Other matters: 

Cllr Johnson noted the cricket club’s sight screen was blowing around and needed securing with a 

bolt. Clerk reported to CCC who responded immediately. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust closed 

at 9.05pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place in 

the pavilion on Weds 23 November 2022 at 7.30pm 

 

. 


